
Protecting Public Health and the Environment

More than 300 dental practices in 
Central San’s service area are using 

amalgam separators. This has resulted 
in a 75% reduction in the amount of 
mercury flowing into Central San’s  
treatment plant.  That’s up from the  
impressive reductions reported previously! 

District Source Control staff will continue 
to inspect dental offices throughout the 
year.  Please work with them to schedule 
these visits and prepare your staff.

Dentistry isn’t  
what it used to be

Thanks to you, patients  
are happier and our  
environment is cleaner.
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